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Full of Fun and Challenging Activities!
A program for blind and visually impaired high school students, grades 9 – 12. This transition program offers students the opportunity to enhance their blindness skills while working with blind mentors. Students and mentors take fun and adventurous field trips, engage in hands-on learning, and participate in many other rewarding activities! Participants will discover abilities and confidence they didn’t know they had as they build friendships with other blind and visually impaired students! Joe, 16, says, “The Freedom Link program helps me become more aware of what things I need to be able to do in order to live independently.” Meetings are the fourth Saturday of each month from 12:30 to 4:30 p.m. in downtown Chicago. The second year of our Freedom Link program begins on September 26, 2009 and runs through August 2010. For additional information or to apply, contact:

 Kelly Doty

 1433 Ashland Ave., Apt 403

 Des Plaines, IL 60016

 (847) 390-1738

 kelly@dls.net
 (Application deadline is September 15th)
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